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January 19, 2010  
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:   Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM:  Kendra Goodman, CPPO, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:    Rescission and Re-award, Bid #10-035-GF 
     Grounds Maintenance – Project A – Pine View Elementary School 
                                                 
On August 18, 2009, the above-referenced bid was awarded to All Star 
Landscaping for Project A. All Star Landscaping has been performing 
unsatisfactory grounds maintenance at Pine View Elementary. Two certified 
letters have been sent to the company and we have received no response.  
At this time, we are requesting a recission of the bid with All Star 
Landscaping and a re-award to the next low bidder Green Expectations for 
Project A.  In addition, we have removed All Star Landscaping from the 
District’s active bidders’ list for three (3) years. 
 
Award:   All Star Landscaping         - $12,763.00 
Re-award: Green Expectation            - $13,410.00 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further 
assistance, please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________

_ 
 

Lora B. Lester
Typewritten Text
JANUARY 12, 2010  09:03:00




